October 20th, 1929.

Mr. Ws C. Crandall,
Roseland,
Ta JOla’ Calif.,

Dear Captain Crandall:

At the meeting of the Zark Ccommission
yesterday, the Torrey Pines Road situation was discussed with
resoeet to the proposed bridze across the main canyon on ithe
shore line route; and the bhoard thought it would be well to
discuss the subject with you and Mr. Harper.

Tt was, therefore, decided to invite you to attend the meet-
ing of the board next Thursday, October 3ist, at four oclcck,
Ps Me, in this office, if convehient for you to do so.

“ith vest regards, I remain,

Yours very truly,

A. 8, Hill
bBzecutive Gecretary.

SAN DIEGO PUBLIC LIBRARY
CALIFORNIA ROOM




